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Visitor’s Policy

Excerpt from Family-Student Handbook

Visitors (pg.9)
Parents/guardians of current students are welcome to visit the school. All visitors must enter and sign-in
at the Main Office. Students may not have friends, siblings, or other relatives visit them at school at any

time.

Prospective students who would like to visit the school must request visits in advance, and all visits must
be scheduled in advance and be approved by the administration.

All visitors to campus are subject to health and safety regulations. See COVID-19 section.



